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FISH FRY FUNDRAISER

Kinship's annual Fish Fry Fundraiser is on Friday,
March 14th at the Little Falls VFW. The great tasting
menu of fried Alaskan Pollock, hush puppies, tater tots,
coleslaw, ice cream, buns, coffee & milk will be served
from from 4:30 - 7:00 PM. 

Volunteer help is needed from noon to 9 pm. Some roles
work great for matches, others require adult volunteers.
Please RSVP ASAP if you can help!

If you can't attend, please share about this fundraiser
with family, friends & coworkers. 

WE ARE PROUD TO INTRODUCE KINSHIP’S NEWEST MATCH!

ICE FISHING

Kinship youth and volunteers are invited to go ice
fishing together on Monday, February 24th (no Little
Falls school that day) on a local lake TBD.  We will
meet at the Historic Courthouse at 9 AM and will
return at 3 PM.  We have several ice houses & shelters
for the group, but everyone needs to be dressed for the
outdoors.

Bait & lunch will be provided.  Please RSVP ASAP
(by Feb 14th) and let the Kinship office know if you
need to borrow fishing equipment.

Greetings to Kinship volunteers & families,

I hope you are all enjoying winter, either on the ice or snow, or in a cozy home with a good book, card game or baked
apple pie dreaming about summer:)  Wherever you are, I want to encourage you to share those winter memories with
family, friends or your Kinship match.  I have a big favor to ask...  If you know of a business, service club or group
that may be open to me coming to talk about Kinship as a way to recruit youth & volunteers, PLEASE let me know
ASAP!  We have youth waiting for a mentor, and need to not leave any stone unturned.  Thank you for the help. 

Below are a few upcoming activities.  The Girls Night is a new activity for our girls & female volunteers, and will be
hosted by Claire Berg, a Kinship mentor, at her home.  Sure to be a great time!  As a reminder, you can RSVP by
calling / texting Kinship at (320) 632-8806 or through the online registration form at www.kinshipofmc.org.   

Aaron Olson - Kinship’s Executive Director

BOWLING

Kinship youth & volunteers are invited for an evening of
bowling on Monday, March 24th from 6 - 8 PM at
Bennington’s Entertainment Center in Little Falls.     
This is a highly requested activity with limited space so  
please RSVP ASAP (by March 14th).  Bowling, shoes &
dinner will be provided.

RSVP 
ASAP!



Kinship’s Website Facebook Page

Kinship of Morrison County
107 2nd St SE - Little Falls, MN 56345

Phone/Text:  (320) 632-8806

Enjoy these great photos from Kinship’s Santa’s Workshop, Snow Tubing at
Mount Ski Gull, and also from some of our matches!


